
Notification  

 

In order to sustain our fight against the pandemic for keeping our 

communities safe from the greater risk of COVID-19, this is to notify the 

general public of Samdrup Jongkhar to strictly follow the COVID-19 protocols 

such as wearing a mask, maintaining social distance and refrain from 

gathering at the periphery of the football ground.  

 

Failing to adhere to the COVID protocol, the individuals will be subjected to 

first and second warnings, and then will be fined on third default. 
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